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IAEM-USA Region 9 President 
 

1. Attended IAEM-USA Board meeting via teleconference. 
2. Conducted first Region 9 Board of Advisors teleconference.  Discussed the 

work plan for the year.  Many of the concerns raised related to the CEM 
program.  That information will be conveyed to the Chair of the CEM 
Commission. 

3. Continued development of an all-day CEM Overview and Mentoring 
Workshop for delivery at state emergency service association conferences 
and other regional gatherings.  Communications with ESA representatives, 
requesting agencies, and Chair of the CEM Commission. 

4. Answered communications about members seeking jobs and networking. 
 


